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Barcelona (5-8 September, 2018) 

CALL 

Registration	for	EAA	24th	Annual	Meeting	in	

Barcelona	2018,	now	open	
 6 de October de 2017 · 15:34 

 

On behalf of the EAA Executive Board, the local Organizing Committee, the 

Scientific Committee and the Advisory Committee, it is my pleasure to alert you 

to the fact that the registration for the EAA 24th Annual Meeting in Barcelona is 

now open. https://www.e-a-a.org/EAA2018/  

You are also invited to submit session proposals before 10 November: 

https://eaa.klinkhamergroup.com/eaa2018/  

If you are a session organiser, please register here by 15 December: 

https://www.e-a-a.org/EAA2018/Registration.aspx  

The list of accepted sessions will be published and the call for paper /poster / 

other submissions will open on 15 December, with a 15 February deadline. The 

deadline for registration for presenters is 31 March. Please address any queries 

you may have to helpdesk@e-a-a.org. 

Events around the world in recent years have continued to impress on us all that 

Archaeology cannot be separated from the material contexts in which we act. 

Next year, EAA is going to meet in Barcelona at a challenging time when conflicts 

related to the crisis of modern political identities are coming to the surface. 

Whilst hoping that dialogue and negotiation will lead to a renewed political 

understanding and a solution that fosters European critical values, the EAA is 

looking forward to taking advantage of being in Barcelona in 2018 to reflect on 

futures from the past, from materialities and transnational perspectivism. The 

Annual Meeting in Barcelona is taking place as part of the 2018 European Year of 

Cultural Heritage. The European Year of Cultural Heritage is an occasion to 

celebrate that European identity is about our diverse cultures, their common 

background and the historic dialogue between the two. Cultural Heritage, as an 

expression of European cultures, can be an important mediator between pasts 

and futures. The Barcelona City Council, the Catalan Government and other 

public entities in Spain and Europe are fully supporting the EAA meeting in 

Barcelona in 2018. We will closely follow any developments in Catalunya and will 

provide whatever information relevant to the Annual Meeting in Barcelona. 

Join EAA 2018 for reflecting futures! 

 


